
We are proud to unveil our brand new sign! This has
been an excellent addition to our school and
community and could not have been possible

without the support of so many! We were awarded a
generous $10,000 grant by Tom Sanders from the
SCCF and the Monteagle Beautification Committee
was instrumental in supporting this project. While

our previous sign has served as a beacon of
information for the past 20+ years, the electronic

sign will enhance our communication and keep our
students, parents, and community members in the

know with ease.

SIGNED, SEALED,
INSTALLED!


